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LANYARD RELEASE - STUDENT PIGGYBACKS
MANDATORY

Lanyard Release or LOR System

In August 1987 the Board of Directors of the APF made it a
mandatory requirement to use a lanyard release on piggyback

systems used for student training.

All student training organisations are to fit or have fitted a
manufacturer approved lanyard release.

On or before 30 September 1987
APF Board of Directors
Australian Parachute Federation
PO BOX 144

Deakin West ACT 2605

RAC 411and 810 now incorporates the Parachutes Australia Pigmee
lanyard release.
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